General Consent Form for Ryle Dental Care

Ryle Dental Care will never perform treatment without your consent, either verbal or written. 
Most dental treatment requires the use of local anesthetic in order to remove sensation of the tooth/teeth and tissue we are working on. When local anesthesia is administered, there is also a possibility there could be permanent damage to the nerve. This can result in permanent or temporary loss of feeling (parasthesia) in that area. We always provide the best care we can but as with any medical procedure there can be complications.
Our office only places white fillings. Regardless of filling material, any time a tooth is worked on there can be permanent sensitivity regardless of the size of cavity or filling material. Every tooth and patient is different. This sensitivity can happen immediately after a procedure or months/years down the line. When sensitivity occurs we will evaluate and determine if you need the nerve of the tooth removed immediately (root canal) or if this could be temporary. If further treatment is needed it is at the cost of the patient. 
We do our best to predict as much as we can during treatment but changes, complications and unexpected events do occur. We will always do our best to keep you as informed as possible. 


_________________________________
Patient name and date


_________________________________
Signature

